
 

 
 
 

A message from The Heartland Institute 
 
Unfortunately, our friends in Congress are busy this summer combating our work with 
the passage of the cap and trade bill in the House. We can still fight back. The 

Heartland Institute has published “Climate Change Reconsidered.”  In “Climate Change 
Reconsidered: The 2009 Report of the Nongovernmental International Panel on Climate 
Change (NIPCC),” coauthors Dr. S. Fred Singer and Dr. Craig Idso and 35 contributors 
and reviewers present an authoritative and detailed rebuttal of the findings of the United 
Nations’ Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC), on which the Obama 
Administration and Democrats in Congress rely for their regulatory proposals. 
 

 
 

Please contact us if you would like a copy of this book! 
 
We are also asking for your help in getting the word out about the EPA Endangerment 
Finding for CO2. The below link to our website has all of the details on it: 
 

http://www.heartland.org/suites/environment/endangerment.html 
 
Thank you so much for all that you do in the fight for freedom! 
 
Yours, 
 
Zonia 
Legislative Specialist, The Heartland Institute 


